
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

7. PINE TREE PLANTING AT SOUTH NEW BRIGHTON DOMAIN 
 
 At the meeting held on 19 April, the Board received a deputation from the South New Brighton 

Residents’ Association who were asking for an inclusive replacement pine tree planting programme for 
the Domain. 

 
 The Parks and Waterways Advocate reported on the Board-approved (July 2003) programme and the 

planting works undertaken.  Due to difficulties with the planting programme, some trial planting will now 
be undertaken, with the residents being invited to assist. 

 
 The Board received the report, and asked that the information be forwarded to the Association.   
 
 The Board agreed to hold a seminar (after the contract for the Ocean Outfall has been let) to discuss 

all relevant matters pertaining to the Domain, and that Jellicoe Street residents be invited to 
participate.   

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


